Christmas Greetings
from Mike and Kay Wilks

As the year draws to a close and we approach our Christmas celebrations, when families
and friends traditionally get together to relax and enjoy each other's company and
friendship, we inevitably reflect on the past year and look forward to the year ahead.

Kay and I very much hope that 2018 has been a positive year for our brethren and their
families - that you all enjoy the Christmas celebrations and are looking forward to 2019
with anticipation and confidence for the future. We thank you for the enormous support
that you have all given to our Province over the past year which has made it so positive and
enjoyable for us all.

Our Province is flying in so many ways, due mainly to your dedication, commitment and
enthusiasm, supported as always by your families and enhancing their enjoyment from being

involved in Freemasonry. Long may this continue.

We wish you a wonderful Christmas and all that you would wish for yourselves in 2019.




